Dear Parents,

Due to the present worsening condition of Covid — 19 Pandemic in the country, the CISCE has
decided to cancel the ICSE 2021 (Class — X) Examination. A fair & unbiased criterion on which the
result will be declared and the date of result declaration will be announced later.

We urge you to follow all the safety protocols as suggested by the authorities in our fight against
Covid.

Sister Dennis
(Principal)



